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Together Everyone Achieves More 

RM, 3F & 3PB - 100% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

Dear parents and carers 

 

It has been an exceptionally busy week with our International Family Week celebrations and we really hope that 
you have been able to enjoy - either in person, online or both - the various opportunities to come in and cele-
brate the fantastic cultural diversity we are privileged to have at Curwen. It has been fabulous to see the amaz-
ing outfits, the food competition was of a very high standard (and absolutely delicious!), children worked phe-
nomenally hard for ‘Mini World’ and the Carnival is always something special. Huge thanks to all of you for your 
support all week, but also to Mr Potter and our International Week team as well as our wonderful PE team who 
helped the children to develop all the Carnival dances this term. 
 

On Monday we will be raising money for Comic Relief, and children are invited to wear red to school. We are 
suggesting a 20p donation which will be added on School Money. There will also be buckets on the school gates, 
but please only give if you can. Our School Council will be in the playground at playtime and lunchtime painting 
children’s noses red for anyone that would like to do so.  
 

As you know we do love your feedback, so if you have any comments - good or bad - about International Family 
Week then please do send to us on Studybugs or to info@curwen.ttlt.academy 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. Hopefully spring is on its way! 

 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield 

 

                             

mailto:info@curwen.ttlt.academy


 Trips: 

 The National Gallery for 2G & 2S on 
20th March 

 Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park for Re-
ception on 21st March 

 Forest School for 1W , 3F & 4C on 22nd 
March 

 The National Gallery for 2L & 2W on 
24th March 

TT Rockstars 
Curwen's top Rockstars 

 

Team Points will return next week! 

 

We are now selling Easter raffle tick-
ets, (they are 25p per a ticket or £1 
for a strip of 5). These can be bought 
either from 
your child's 
Class Teacher 
or from the 
main office.  

WINTER FOREST SCHOOL CLOTHING 

 

PLEASE CHECK WHEN YOUR CHILD'S FOREST SCHOOL SESSION IS AND MAKE 
SURE THEY ARE DRESSED APPROPRIATELY AND HAVE ANY SPARE CLOTHING 
THAT THEY NEED TO KEEP WARM AND DRY THROUGHOUT THE DAY. 

During the winter months, children should come prepared to each session with:  

· woolly hat and scarf  

· gloves  

· waterproof jacket and winter coat or a complete waterproof winter coat  

· fleece/ sweatshirt  

· wellies/waterproof boots 

· extra layers (e.g. vest, t-shirt, long-sleeved top, sweatshirt/hoody etc.) 

· extra socks (e.g. wear 2 pairs and bring a spare pair to change into if they get 
wet). 

 

This will ensure that children are comfortable and able to enjoy the session. 

 

Thank you! 



   Nursery AM— Crystal  

   Nursery PM —Tayyiba 

 

   RMC—Immanuel     1K—Lena   

   RDR—Ameera      1L—Tereza 

   RC—Isaiah       1W—Amelia  

   RM—Taio       1I—Rain 

 

   2S—Andrea     3KB—Chloe 

   2W—Amias     3PB—Nathaniel 

   2G—Oshana     3F—Brey  

   2L—Patrick      3O—Amara 

 

   4M—Zoreez     5B—Khadijah 

   4C—Zi       5T—Raed 

   4G—Eva      5L—Laila 

   4A—Ammaar     5C—Chase 

 

       6R—Chermarni 

       6C—Nisha 

       6K—Aryan 

       6A—Khadija 



Do you have a child born between 1st 
September 2019 to 31st August 2020? 
We currently have spaces for children 
to start our nursery in September 2023. 
 

We offer 15 hours of free childcare in 
our morning or afternoon sessions 
Monday to Friday. Our morning session 
runs from 8.45am - 11.45am and  
our afternoon session runs from 
12.15pm - 3.15pm every day.  
 

 

If you have any questions, please  
contact our school office. Alternatively, 
you can complete an application form on 
our website, under Admissions.  


